













            




Awards will be made for up to one-half of transportation costs between SIUE and the site of travel study.


 Students who have applied for the School of Business’s travel study course to China 2007 are eligible for this award providing that the course counts toward their degree program.  Previous awardees are not eligible for a second award.  



Applicants should submit a résumé and a carefully written cover letter that details, in no more than two double-spaced pages, what study abroad opportunity they are pursuing, why that one was chosen, what they expect to learn, how this study fits in to their academic and professional plans, and how they expect to change as a result of this experience.  In addition, a letter of recommendation from an SIUE faculty member who has read the cover letter and can knowledgeably evaluate the applicant’s qualifications is required.  A personal interview may be required.

By February 16, 2007, at 4:30 p.m., applications are to be received by
Cyndi Peterson, Assistant Director 
Office of International Programs

SIUE School of Business

FH 3307A; Campus Box 1335

Edwardsville, Illinois 62026 – 1335

In general, no more than three awards will be made for any travel study course.  If no applications of sufficient quality are received, no awards will be made.



TRAVEL STUDY - Applications are normally due by the travel study course application deadline; however, the deadline for the China 2007 travel study course has been extended to 4:30 p.m. on February 16th.
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